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Business Papers 
1st June 2015 

1. Correspondence In 

1.1 TBA. 

2. Correspondence Out 

2.1 TBA. 

3. Reports 

3.1 President 

Congratulations to the ladies on their outstanding win in the regional play offs. I know I speak for the 
entire section when I say this is a fantastic achievement and if there is any way we can assist the 
ladies in their preparation for the State finals, they need only ask.  

My thanks to all involved with the two tournaments held in the past month. The Koala Carnival and 
the Turn Around Triples were both great successes.  

We have a corporate function coming up on 14 June and I look forward to the opportunity to gain 
some new members. 

David Wilson 

3.2 Secretary 

Current membership – confirmed list stands at 100.  

Dallas Palm 

3.3 Treasurer 

Report to be circulated by Treasurer prior to meeting. 
Ross Fitzpatrick 

3.4 Match Committee 

No report. 

Michael Schwarcz 

3.5 Competition Panel 

No report. 

Tony Boughton 

3.6 Events Committee 

No report 

David Wilson 

3.7 Tournaments Committee 

Koala Mens Tournament 4th May 
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24x teams participated on the day and played 2x games of 19 end 3 bowl triples. The winning teams 
from Game 1 were pooled together for Game 2 and the 1st, 2nd & 3rd prizes were paid to teams 
from this pool. The runner-up teams from Game 1 were pooled together for Game 2 and the 4th & 
5th prizes were paid to teams from this pool. 

Total Prize money of $1980 was provided by the new Sponsor - Independent Gaming. 

A total of 78x meals were provided by the Club Kitchen for lunch. Half of the meals were Chicken 
Schnitzel and salad & half were Flathead fillets and salad. 

The Sports Club arranged raffle prizes of 6x various Electrical goods and 6x meat trays. 

12x bottles of WPH wine were also provided for Lucky draw table prizes. 

NOTE The final costs for the tournament will be provided at a later date once all expenses are 
determined. 

Turn-A-Round Triples tournament 25th May 

26x teams participated on the day and played 3x games of 12x end 3 bowl triples. 

Total Prize money of $900 and a Hamper for a lucky draw prize was provided by the TAT Sponsor – x. 

A total of 82x meals were provided by the Club Kitchen for lunch. Half of the meals were Chicken 
Schnitzel and salad & half were Flathead fillets and salad. 

The Sports Club arranged raffle prizes of 6x meat trays and 12x bottles of WPH wine. [6x 2Pk] 

NOTE The final costs for the tournament will be provided at a later date once all expenses are 
determined. 

 

UPCOMING Queens Birthday Mixed Mufti Social event Monday 8th June 

A notice has been put in the WPH Weekly Round UP. 

An entry form has been placed on the Sports room notice board on Tuesday 19th May and entries 
will close on Friday 5th June. Draws will be made on Sunday 7th May. 

Matches will be three Bowl triples [subject to final entries] played between 10.30am to 12.30pm. 

The Full Function room has been booked 9am to 2pm with tables set for 30 – 36 people TBC 

A early entry to the Club has been requested for committee members at 9am for set up. 

Trays of mixed finger food will be provided by the Kitchen @$50 per tray. The final number of trays 
will be determined by the final entries. Note that each tray will feed approx. 6-8 people 

All Players and Guests will be charged $5 each for the food and the Women and Non Paid up men will 
be charged $10 for bowls. 

Rink draw prize of $10 per player will be paid to 1x Winning team and 1x Runners Up team [Max $60]. 

A raffle will be held on the day and 2x Hamper baskets [worth a total of $60] will be the prizes. 

WPH Sports club will also provide 6x bottles of wine, of which 4x will be used as raffle prizes, 1x to be 
used as a Lucky door prize and 1x to be used for a “Spider roll up” at the commencement of play. 

 

UPCOMING  WPH BC vs Pennant Hills BC Challenge @ WPH Friday 12th June 

The format will be 2x matches of 12 ends 3 bowl triples to be played in the morning with Lunch to 
follow.  A charge of $20 per player will apply for the day. 
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An entry form requesting individual names has been placed on the Sports room notice board with the 
final composition of the Triples teams [totally 12 or more points] to be selected by the Selectors.  The 
final number of teams required is to be advised. 

The Full Function room has been booked 8am to 3pm with tables to be set up to suit the final 
quantity of players on the day. This quantity is still to be advised to the Club [Rose @ front desk] 

An early entry to the Club has been requested for committee members at 7.45am for set up. 

The choice of Food for the Lunch is still to be finalised. Discussion is required. 

Is a raffle to be run on the day and if so what prizes are to be offered? Discussion is required. 

Gary Tyrrell 

3.8 Membership Committee 

No report 

Stephen Watson 

3.9 Welfare 

No report. 

David Roles. 

3.10 Communications Committee 

Google Analytics statistics on website users past 12 months. 
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Facebook reach for past 3 months 

 
 

 Dallas Palm 

3.11 Greens Committee 

No report 

Peter Eagle 

3.12 Corporate Bowls 

No report 

Max Walters 

4. General Business 

4.1  

5. Next Meeting  

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday 1st June 2015, commencing at 6:00pm. 
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Sub Committees 

Match Committee

Michael Schwarcz 
(Chair)

Gary Tyrrell

Max Walters

Peter Eagle

Responsible for:

- Administration of all 
games played on our 
greens, including 
championships

- Ensuring the 
conditions of play are 
reviewed and updated 
to meet the 
requirements of the 
section

- Working to develop 
new and innovative 
competitions to 
increase participation

- Adminstration of 
mixed championships

Events Committee

David Wilson (Chair)

Dallas Palm

Ross Fitzpatrick

Steve Watson

Responsible for:

- Coordination of 
special events 
including;

- Presentation Day

- AGM

- Christmas Party

- Pennant Appreciation 
Luncheonagm

Tournaments 
Committee

Gary Tyrrell (Chair)

Michael Schwarcz

Ross Fitzpatrick

Geoff McIntosh

Responsible for:

- All tournaments held 
at WPH including;

- TAT

- Koala Carnival

- All mixed tournaments 
including;

- Australia Day

- Queen's Birthday

- Labour Day

- School Bowls

- Corporate Bookings

- Working to develop 
new and innovative 
tournaments to 
increase participation

Membership 
Committee

Steve Watson (Chair)

Max Walters

David Wilson

Responsible for:

- Developing a long 
term membership 
policy

- Looking at ways 
membership can be 
increased in the short 
term

- Looking at ways to 
increase participation 
outside of new 
competitions or 
tournaments

Communications 
Committee

Dallas Palm (Chair)

Ian Corke

John Skidmore

David Wilson

Responsible for:

- Delivering our weekly 
news update from the 
website

- Maintenance of the 
website, Facebook and 
Twitter accounts

- Delivering the 'Koala 
News' Newsletter 
quarterly

- Improving our 
section's profile in the 
local media

-Looking at new ways of 
facilitating greater 
communication 
between the 
management 
committee and 
members and members 
more broadly.

Greens Committee

Peter Eagle (Chair)

Geoff McIntosh

Gary Tyrrell

Michael Schwarcz

Responsible for:

- Ensuring our greens 
are playable at all times

- Strategic decisions 
concerning the future 
development of the 
greens

- Maintenance of the 
shades and the gardens 
surrounding the greens 
and and decisions 
associated with this.
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